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NEWS            FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
May 26, 2017      

 

Orange County Arboretum to host “How to Build a Fairy House” event on 

June 11 
 

Goshen, N.Y. - Join the Friends of the Orange County Arboretum for a whimsical “Fairy Festival” for 

children from noon until 4 p.m. on Sunday, June 11, 2017 at the Arboretum located within Thomas Bull 

Memorial Park.  
 

The beautiful gardens in the Arboretum offer the perfect setting for the whole family to enjoy many fun 

fairy activities. These will include building a fairy house, making a crown or wand, face painting, story 

time and more. Everyone is encouraged to wear their best fairy costume or wings to participate in the 

Fairy Parade. 

 

The cost is $3.00 per person (children and adults) and there will be refreshments and fairy merchandise 

available for purchase. For more information, please call Judy Lawrence at 845-283-5011. All proceeds 

raised will be used towards further construction of the Children’s Garden at the Arboretum.  

 
The Arboretum is most easily accessed from the Grove St. entrance to the park on Route 416, 

Hamptonburgh, NY 10916. 
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